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The Pan-Pacific Peace Palace
at Hawaii.

For the great Pan-Pacific Peace Conference to
take place in 1920 and 1921, it is proposed to erect
a large hall for . conference meetings. The Hawai-
ian legislature has set aside £2OOO towards prelimin-

ary expenses in calling the proposed congress to
Honolulu and other Pacific Governments have
either appropriated or promised financial support
to the scheme.

"In the window of the Fort Street headquarters
of the Pan-Pacific Information Bureau," says the
Honolulu "Commercial Advertiser," "is displayed
a big model in plaster of the proposed Pan-Pacific
Peace Palace and conference auditorium to be

erected in Honolulu. The information bureau will
be permanent."

The proposed Peace" Palace has been designed by-
Messrs Dickey and Wood, of Honolulu. It will be
a community building, housing not only the Pan-
Pacific Union, but many other welfare organisa-
tions. It is anticipated that the building will be en-
dowed, so that the Boy Scouts, the Hawaiian organ-
isations, the women's clubs and the soldiers' we!-

fare workers will be given free homes. One of the
trustees of the Pan-Pacific Union has already assur-
ed a site for the building "facing the civic centre
and it is believed that governments of the Pacific
as well as private capitalists will subscribe liberal-
ly toward the building of an auditoriumfor the hold-
ing of the Pan-Pacific conferences, as weir as to-
ward a permanent home and offices for the workers
who conduct the business of these conferences. "'

Facade to proposed Pan-Pacific Peace Palace.

A Model of the proposed Pan-Pacific Peace Palace in the formof a Greek Theatre.

Grand Plan of the proposed Pan-Pacific Peace Palace, facing
the Civic Centre in Honolulu. '


